
   

    

 

NOTICE: In-Person Public Meeting 
Hudson County Safety Improvements 
Frank E. Rodgers Boulevard (CR 697) 
Harrison Avenue to Cape May Street  

 Town of Harrison 
https://www.hudsoncountysafetyimprovements.com/FER 

 

 

Hudson County, together with the North Jersey Transportation Planning Authority (NJTPA), will 
be hosting an In-Person Public Information Center to inform local residents, officials, businesses, 
and the general public about proposed safety improvements on Frank E. Rodgers Boulevard from 
Harrison Avenue to Cape May Street. The purpose of this Public Information Center is to 
share information on the project and solicit input on the corridor-wide safety 
improvements. 
 
This project is being funded through the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA). This meeting 
will be held at the Harrison Recreation and Community Center located at 401 Warren St, Harrison, 
NJ 07029 on Thursday, April 18th from 6:00-7:00 PM with a presentation followed by a question 
and answer session. A recording of the presentation will be available on the project website. It is 
being conducted in conformance with Federal and State regulations and is open to all members 
of the public. 
 
Meeting Details 
 
Date: Thursday, April 18, 2024 
Time: 6:00 PM – 7:00 PM  
Where: Harrison Recreation and Community Center  
 401 Warren St, Harrison, NJ 07029 
 
Written Comments 
 
Written comments on the project may be made via the Comment Form at 
https://www.hudsoncountysafetyimprovements.com/FER or mailed to:  
 
Jose M. Sieira, Director of Traffic and Transportation 
Hudson County Engineering  
830 Bergen Avenue, Floor 6B 
Bergen Square Center 
Jersey City, NJ 07306 
 
Comments will be accepted through Friday, May 3, 2024. 
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